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To: standards management
Subject: FSANZ: Applications and Submissions - Submission [SEC=INCONFIDENCE]

 

FSANZ: Applications and Submissions - Submission 
Friday, 5 September, 2014 

1. Assessment Report Number:  

2. Assessment Report Title: Xylanase from Bacillus licheniformis as a Processing Aid 
(Enzyme) 

3. Organisation Name: PURATOS NV 

4. Organisation Type: Individual 

5. Representing: PURATOS Australia-New Zealand Pty LTP 

6. Street Address: Unit 15 40-42 O'Riordan Street 

7. Postal Address: Alexandria NSW 2015 

8. Contact Person: Gilles Morelle 

 

 

11. Email Address:  

12. Submission Text: We habe been notified of and having seen the non-CCI part of 
Novozymes submission regarding A1096, would like to express its support of the view 
brought forward by Novozymes that the enzyme object of A1096 should not be considered 
as “novel protein” for the reasons expressed in that submission. It must be taken into 
account that there are already a large variety of xylanases permitted for food uses which 
presents variations in their amino acid sequence. The xylanase submitted for approval is to 
be considered as any other xylanase because of its very high homolgy to all other 
xylanases and not as a novel protein. 
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